
FIRE STATION 31 INTERIM 
(NORTHGATE) 
10503 INTERLAKE AVENUE NORTH, SEATTLE WA  98133 

 
 
 
ABOUT THE STATION 
 

In October 2019, Seattle Fire, together with Finance and Administrative Services (FAS) and the Mayor's Office, determined 
that the existing Fire Station 31 no longer met the needs of this growing sector of the City. The existing station has been 
demolished. A new permanent station will be built several blocks to the northeast of the previous Fire Station 31 location. 
View Replacement Station webpage link. The new interim station is providing the operational base for Fire Station 31 during 
the design and construction of the new station. 

 
STATION FEATURES 
 

Two tent structures for the station's apparatus: Engine 31, Ladder 5, Medic 31 and Aid 31 
Two portable building structures for the station house and office accommodating twelve active-duty personnel per shift 
Seismic design for essential facilities 
Sustainable design meeting Capital Green 

 
INTERIM STATION 
 

This interim station has been operational since October 2021. It is anticipated that firefighters will be working from this station 
for approximately three years. 

 
COMMENTS / QUESTIONS? 
 

Contact us:  FS31@seattle.gov 
 
 
 
 
 

PROJECT TYPE 
New Interim Station 
 
STATION OPERATIONAL 
October 2021 
 
SITE 
Leased 
 
DESIGN TEAM 
TCA Architecture Planning 
 
GENERAL CONTRACTOR 
WS Contractors 
 
ARTIST (Public Art) 
N/A 
 
 

https://www.seattle.gov/Documents/Departments/Fire/About/Acquired%20Structure%20Training/FS31-Replacement.pdf
mailto:FS31@seattle.gov

